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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 11:12 AM
To: 'margoymackenzie@hotmail.com'
Subject: RE: docket 160191-WS

Good morning Ms. MacKenzie,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Ruth McHargue  
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 11:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: docket 160191-WS 
 
160101 
 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 10:21 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: docket 160191-WS 
 
Please see the e-mail below.  Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence, 
and what docket it should be placed in. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Margo MacKenzie [mailto:margoymackenzie@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 9:55 AM 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 03, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01377-17
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To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket 160191-WS 
 
Utilities Inc has requested a rate hike almost equivalent to 50% because it wants to bring it's costs in line with 
other utilities costs.  They do not state that this hike is because they aren't profitable, or have to lay off 
employees because their costs exceed their revenue, but mainly want the raise because they want it. I have 
seen no plans to spend any the in income, if granted the raise, to improve services. I'm retired school teacher 
and would like a raise because retired teachers in Michigan and other northern states are making close to 
$100,000 in retirement, but I can assure you I will not see anything like a 50% raise in my Social Security 
payment or state of Florida retirement payment. Please do not allow this outrageous hike to take place. I 
understand a small hike, as expenses increase everywhere, but the requested hike is unreasonable. 
 
Thank you, 
Margo MacKenzie 




